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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT

Welcome to another school year. | trust that you all had a great time over
the holidays and were able to spend some time together as a family and
unwind after a busy year, recharge the batteries and get ready for the
new year.

To our new families we welcome you into the Selby community and we
look forward to meeting you and getting to know you over the coming
weeks, months and years.

Last Thursday we had 28 excited Prep students start their journey in
education. There was plenty of nerves and the odd tear but they soon
made way for happy, smiling students who were keen and eager to learn.
As well as welcoming our new families to the school | would like to
welcome Miss Katie Smith who is a new staff to our school this year. We
look forward to having you as part of our community.

| would like to acknowledge the efforts of our staff in making sure that we
are all set up for the start of the new year and off to such a smooth start.
All the staff have been in throughout parts of the holidays working on
setting up their classrooms. Again we have had a huge clean up across all
areas of the school and the school is looking fantastic.
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Friday February 7

Preps attend their first assembly
Year 6 Students presented with

Leadership badges

Tuesday February 11

Parent/Teacher Information Exchange
2.30pm -7.30pm

Monday February 17

EDEC Swimming Sports

Wednesday February 19

Shelter Building Excursion Yr 5/6
Monday, February 24
Selby Athletics Day (Year 3-6)

Knox Athletics Track

Tuesday February 26

School Council Meeting
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Before/After School Care
ph 0434 422 455/ 1300 105 343




FACILITIES UPDATE

On the holidays | met with the builders who have been appointed to
undertake the works on the hall. Work is scheduled to start on February 24
and be completed by the beginning of Term 2. It is an exciting time as the
hall will be transformed into a great space with the roof lining covered in,
new acoustic tiles on the upper walls and new lighting.

Also the school has been able to secure $13000 in funding from the local
Federal MP which has been provided to address the shade sail over the
sandpit and cover some of the costs of repairing some asphalt around the
school.

PARENT/TEACHER INFORMATION EXCHANGE

We have set aside very important time for ‘Parent/Teacher Information
Exchange’ on Tuesday, February 11", These meetings provide a timely
opportunity for our teaching staff to form an effective partnership with each
child’s family. Working in partnership and having consistent expectations
between home and school leads to better outcomes for our students. The
Interviews are strictly 10 minutes and if you feel you need a longer time then
a follow up time should be organised. The bookings for interviews can be
done online through the Compass app.

DEVELOPING A PARTNERSHIP WITH SELBY FAMILIES
Our teaching and support staff are looking forward to a productive
partnership with you to ensure all students can achieve their highest
potential. We recognise that in order to be successful in school, our children
need support from both the home and school. We know a strong partnership
with you will make a great difference in your child’s education. As partners,
we share the responsibility for our student’s success and want you to know
that we will do our very best to carry out our responsibilities. We ask that
you guide and support your child’s learning by ensuring that he/she:

1. Attends school daily and arrives on time ready for the day’s learning

program.

2. Completes all homework given by teachers.

3. Reads daily to develop a love for reading and to improve literacy skills.

4. Practices numeracy skills daily to develop his/her knowledge of number

facts.
5. Shares school experiences with you so that you are aware of his/her
school life.

Working and “learning together” we can achieve great results. There are
many opportunities for parent involvement within the school: classroom
assistance with Reading, Maths or investigations; Kitchen Classroom,
assisting at Working Bees; and being a member of the Parents and Friends
Committee who do such an amazing job of raising funds for the school and
creating a caring culture with numerous events. Parental support of the
teachers and the school’s programs is also vital and includes displaying a
positive attitude towards your child’s learning, so | encourage you all to be
fully involved in your child’s education.

RESPECT CONFIDENCE RESILIENCE PERSONAL BEST

Helpers

Dates for Term 1 kitchen
Classroom sessions will be in
next weeks newsletter. We
welcome parent and
grandparent helpers in the
kitchen to support our sessions.
Please add your name to the
rosters outside the Kitchen if
you are available to help.

All helpers MUST have a current
Working With Children Check.

The Bridge

February 5, 2020




ASSEMBLY
This Friday at our first assembly we will present the Year 6 students with their leadership badges and their Year

jackets. It is also the first assembly for our Prep students. Parents are encouraged to attend assembly which starts
at 3:00pm on a Friday in our school hall. Our first Good Book Awards will also be presented at assembly.

GEM PROGRAM

Throughout Term 1 all classes will participate in a 40 minute GEM (Gratitude, Empathy, Mindfulness) session run
by facilitator Sarah Johnson. The sessions are held every Tuesday and provide the students with some fantastic
tools that they will be able to use as they go through the year to assist them in managing their emotions and
developing the connections with their peers. A parent session will be held later in the term for interested parents.

UPDATE CONTACT DETAILS

As we are in the middle of the fire season fast it is a good time to remind our families to ensure that all your details
are up to date at the school. If you have changed address, got a new phone number or have a new alternative
contact please contact the office to give us the details so that we are able to contact you if required.

WORKING WITH CHILDREN’S CHECKS (WW(CC)
We encourage and value parental and community support at Selby Primary School. There are many ways that

parents, grandparents and friends can assist at our school. We require all parents to obtain a Working with
Children Check that will allow you to be very involved in your child’s education. These checks are free for
volunteers. Please bring your WWCC to the office so we can photocopy and add your name to our list .

STUDENT INSURANCE — REMINDER FROM DET
Parents are reminded that the Department of Education and Training (DET) does not offer any form of ‘student

accident insurance’. If families are concerned about this they are advised to make their own arrangements.
Ambulance cover could be one consideration as the school will not hesitate to call an ambulance if we are
concerned for a child’s wellbeing.

PERSONAL GOODS BROUGHT TO SCHOOL AT THE ‘OWNERS’ RISK
The Department of Education and Training (DET) does not hold insurance for personal property brought to schools.

All schools are requested to remind students and parents/guardians of this at the beginning of each academic year
and to discourage parents/students from bringing any unnecessary or particularly valuable items to school. Please
avoid bringing these items as it can be most upsetting for all concerned if items go missing or are damaged.

Throughout the year we have many fantastic things planned and | am always happy to have input from our
community as to how we can make Selby even better. If at any stage throughout the year you have any
suggestions please come and see me and | will be more than happy to discuss these further with you.

Have a great week
David Orlandi

Principal

The Bridge
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EVERY MINUTE AND EVERY DAY COUNTS

At Selby Primary School we are committed to providing your child with
an excellent education. The building blocks of a great education begin
with all students coming to school each and every day. Regular school
attendance is vital and missing school days can have a big impact on
your child’s future — missing one day a fortnight will miss four full weeks
by the end of the year. From Prep to Year 12 that adds up to 1.5 years

of school!
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5 days off per year is approximately a day off
every 8 weeks

Just 5 days off per year adds up to 7 weeks of missed
schooling throughout your child’s time at Primary School.

10 days off per year is approximately a day off
every 4 weeks

15 days off per year is approximately a day off
every 2 1/2 weeks

10 days off per year adds up to 14 weeks of missed
schooling throughout your child’s time at Primary School
which is about a term and a half of school.

15 days off per year adds up to 21 weeks of missed
schooling throughout your child’s time at Primary School
which is about two terms of school.

20 days off per year is approximately a day off
every 2 weeks

20 days off per year adds up to 28 weeks of missed
schooling throughout your child’s time at Primary School
which is almost three terms of school.

Just as important as regular attendance is punctuality. Our music plays at 8:50am with the aim that

students will be in class, organised and ready for their school day to start at 9:00am. If you are finding

that you are regularly late, please take the time to look at the morning routines and see if there is

something which can be changed to help you get your child to school on time each day. As well as the

missed learning time, your child being late also impacts the other students in the class as teachers time is

taken up re-introducing the learning tasks and means that your child is playing catch up from the time

they enter the room. If the school can be of any assistance please feel free to make a time to see me to

discuss the issue.

5 minutes late every day = 3 days of school lost a year

N

Being late to school can
have a considerable impact

10 minutes late every day = 6.5 days of school lost a year

over the whole school year.

The table shows you just 15 minutes late every day = 10 days of school lost a year

how much time can be \

missed through a year by
being just a little it late

20 minutes late every day = 13 days of school lost a year

every day.

30 minutes late every day = 19 days of school lost a year




Good Book:
Aawards

PrepB Archer R for PERSONAL BEST Congratulations Archer on a great start to
school. You showed your personal best when hunting for the letters in your

name. Keep up the great work!

PrepH Rory O for CONFIDENCE What a great start to your first year at school.
You are very confident and focused at your tasks. Great job!

1/2M  Ari P for CONFIDENCE You have made a terrific start to the year displaying
excellent listening skills and enthusiasm to share your thoughts and ideas.
Keep up the great work Ari.

1/2W  James W for RESILIENCE Congratulations James for trying so hard to make
yourself happy when you are missing your mum. It is great to see you
entering the room more happily now!

3/4K  Harry M for CONFIDENCE Harry has participated beautifully in all class
activities. Keep up the amazing work.

3/4R  Sophie H for CONFIDENCE What an amazing start you have made to the
ear! You tackle each new task with confidence and a positive approach. |
am loving the effort you are putting in. Keep it up superstar!

3/4s Dax | for CONFIDENCE WOW what a start to the year! | have been so
impressed with your confidence and positive attitude towards school this
year. You have started the year as an amazing leader. Well Done

5/6H  Callum d for CONFIDENCE Callum it has been such a pleasure to have such
a confident young man join our class! | am so impressed with how
courageously you have tackled the difficult transition into grade 6 at Selby. |
love hearing your contributions to our class discussions and seeing you put
yourself out there to make friends and figure out your place at Selby.
Keep up the terrific attitude!

5/6S Sydney P for CONFIDENCE You approach everything at school with such
wonderful confidence and a big smile. With such a terrific ‘Have-a-Go’
attitude, you will achieve great things this year Sydney!

1« Bedm, 2
The Bridge
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—esmren - Yo book, visi
~,‘:';::J,:::M www.campaustralia.com.au
: or call 1300 108 343

Construction & Manigulative Play
Quadoor Py Turme
Mamewmork & Quiet Time

Weicome to the new school year!
A Wty wRIT Weicome 10 everyans, and & special welcome to famidies new to the scheol and our program.

At Camp Ausirala, we provide an engaging and supportive outside of school hours space for chidren 1o play,
commed, leam and grow. We work fogether with your school community %0 celver & tailoned program that is
dampgred fo bring out the vary best in sach indhvidual child. Creating & usique placs where childran can practice
realite skils in 3 fun, excting emvronment that chalonges tham 10 Succeed In our seasions, childen wil be
mwdedmhammHnodttMeg\mmmm,mmnm:mwv\oomlfolnuMlM
way. Come to the OSHC room %0 meet the fiendly taam and Sscowr how we can help your family.

it's FREE to Register.

To sttend our program. you must mgster your chikd. You can register an account with us ot
pR.campaustraliasomanaccountiogin. Once registened, If's Gagy 10 MAake bookings snd manage your
booking aptions onfine va our parent porial. f ligible, to help you with the cost of chid care, you may be entiied
10 recaive the Australan Government Chid Care Subaidy. Visht sy gov.su 10 ind ot more.

Program Details
For more information on our Senios and Sees, visil our websie waw campaustralia com au . If you prefer to
spask 10 us, you can comact our Customer Care Team, avallable to support famiies 24 hours @ day, 7 days a
woek - axoipl for Nesons Pubiic Holdays. Allematvely, you'se welcome 10 visit us in $enios snd chat with our
quakfed Ecucstors sbout the Camp Australia program at your child's schodl,

Ve look forward to seeing you and your family soon!
From e Team at Camp Austradia

Safety « Meaningful +* Innovative » Leadership « Education

we mafke Kids sale




FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE

INFORMATION FOR PARENTS

Every Victorian child should have access to the world of learning opportunities that exist
beyond the classroom. The Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund helps ensure that no student
will miss out on the opportunity to join their classmates for important, educational and fun
activities. It is part of making Victoria the Education State and the Government’s
commitment to breaking the link between a student’s background and their outcomes.

CAMPS, SPORTS & EXCURSIONS

FUND (CSEF)

School camps provide children with inspiring experiences in the great
outdoors, excursions encourage s deeper understanding of how the
world works and sports teach teamwork, discipline and leadership. All
are part of 3 healthy curriculum.

CSEF is provided by the Victorian Government to assist eligible families
to cover the costs of school trips, camps and sporting activities.

If you hold 2 valid - d concession card or are 3 temporary
foster parent, you may be eligible for CSEF. A specil consideration
category also exists for asylum seeker and refugee families. The
sllowance is paid to the school to use towards expenses relating to
camps, excursions or sporting activities for the benefit of your child.

The annual CSEF amount per student is:
« $125 for primary school students

« 5225 for secondary school students

MORE INFORMATION

For more information about the CSEF visit
www.education.vicgov.au/csef

HOW TO APPLY

New spplicants should contact the school office to
obtain a CSEF application form or download from
www.education.vic.gov.au/csef

If you applied for the CSEF at your child’s school in
2019, you do not need to complete an application
form in 2020 unless there has been a change in your
family circumstances.

You only need to complete an application form if any
of the following changes have occurred:

* new student enrolments; your child has
started or changed schools in 2020 or you
did not apply in 2019.

* changed family circumstances; such as 2
change of custody, change of name,
concession card number, or new siblings
commencing at the school in 2020.

Check with the school office if you are unsure.
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gymnastics
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BOYS AND GIRLS RECREATIONAL

NINJA ZONE
ADULT GYMNASTICS

REACH GYMNASTICS, EMERALD

Want your child to love
fithess, make new
friends and learn a new
sport?

FREE TRIAL CLASSES AVAILABLE
BOOK YOUR FREE TRIAL AT

WWW.REACHGYMNASTICS.COM, FOR MORE INFO,
CONTACT INFO@REACHGYMNASTICS.COM OR 5943 0368



Every Child's an Artist

Belgrave Library Reynolds Lane
Tuesday 4th Feb to 10 March, 2020

4.10pm - 5.20pm
6-12 yrs, “All Materials provided.

$79-6 weeks, Early Bird $72 by Friday 31st Jan
Single classes $15

4 Feb Watercolour Water Reflections

11 Feb Dip n Dye fabric, using tie dye
technique

18 Feb Names silhouette picture
25 Feb  Sunsets Paintings
3 March Faces Portraits

10 March Miniature Garden in a container,
collage, modelling, construction.

Bev Ph 0449 654 343

bevpergl@hotmail.com

fb.me/openheartartandhealing
Empowering children to tap tnto nner creativity




Selby Netball Club is now taking enrolments for all
age groups from NetSetGO to Opens for the Winer
2020 Season starting February 22" 2020.

Selby is a small and friendly club established in
1993. Our aim is to provide the opportunity for
players of all abilities to participate and have fun
playing netball.

Please register your interest via our Registration
page www.selby.vic.netball.com.au or contact
Leanne on 0409 778 824 for more information.

IN SCHOOL TIME
START IMMEDIATELY

N
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Contact Andrew McAlister
In Schools Music

rivate lessons

0408 447 147 $29 half hour




Help us

o,
2% of al|
on-prescription
Sales donated ¢,
Al community,
groups

4 PHARMACY

For all your healthcare needs

BELL REAL ESTATE

Your local Real Estate specialists servicing the

area for over 40 years.

THINK BIG - THINK BELL

Call the team at Bell Real Estate Belgrave and
experience the difference foday.

9754 6888

1689 Burwood Hwy Belgrove

belreclestate.com.au
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q Emerald Psychology Practice @

\

Psychological services for:
» Children & Adolescents

» Adults & Elderly

» Couples & Families

* Group Therapy

E admin@emeraldpsychology.com.au | T 0478 125 865
emeraldpsychology.com.au

HICA'S © pAG RS eftpos. Pivate Healt nsuance

The Department of Education does not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser.
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“Therapeutic Creative
Counselling for kids,
teens and parents”...

-«

Building resilience, self-esteem and confidence
Empowering your child

Learning life skills, problem solving and coping
strategies

b T T ¢

Melinda Zammit

Professional Counsellor & Group Facilitator
minnie@creativekidstherapy.com.au

www.creativekidstherapy.com.au

Mob: 0421 477 781

KIDS AGED 9+
COST

$13 Pay as You Go
No contracts
Family discounts

FIRST CLASS
FREE!

Contact Holly Schwind

0412 055 258 (AH)
Loong Fu Pai Martial Arts (est. 1981) selbylip@gmail.com

Your Instructors - www.lip.com.au
Dai Sempai Holly Schwind, ST
Sempai Tamsyn Schwind,

Sempai Nicole McDonald,

Kancho Terry Lim

SELBY PS!
WHEN
Mondays
6pm-1.30pm

WHERE
Selby PS Hall

Physio

Pilates © Orthotics & Remedial Massage
Back/neck pain Sprains/strains
Sports injuries Falls & balance
Headaches Post-surgical rehab

Overuse injuries Women’s health

OLINDA - 9751 0400 - Opposite Mt Dandenong Hotel www.drphysio.com.au

No responsibility is accepted by the

Department of Education for accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them.




Shape up, Get Fit, Burn Fat é h

IKARA Have you thought about your finance?
- Call Edward now for a no obligation appointment
BODY TRANSFORMATIONS

When: Monday, Wednesday 6:30pm

« Home Loans

» Busine Finance
Tuesday, Thursday 6am - Car Loans

« Refinancing

» Investment Loan

Where: Vikara 143 Locks Way Belgrave Sth - First Home Buyers

Early Bird Special! $19.95 per week*

First week free- no obligation

Contact Felicity O'Meara Edward Mclnerney
p039017 8183 | 1039017 8190

Phone: 0401 285 198 HOMEFREE
B8 MORTGAGES 0400522 464
Vikara3160@gmail.com edward@ homefreemortgages.com.au

www.homefreemortgages.com.au
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Your one-stop shop GOLDEN COBRA MARTIAL ARTS

for school kids

i the Hill R, Yourlocal, not-for-profit club for fitness,
in the Tills S &5 B self defence and traditional martial arts.
N

Try Karate

= A
8“95& for FREE!

School Shoes

Backbacks
o Lu .
JuXe: nch Solutions Call today and ask
Educational GX1Y Science about our free trial
Toys & Technology {E class for students
Games
o> puzzles aged 4 and older.
1683 Burwood Highway, Belgrave 9754 7892
1238 Burwood Highway

03 9784 1122 Upper Ferntree Gully

www.hugsforkids.com.au : -
Got Questions? Visit goldencobra.org.au

D

AWGEUSTERS

The Website Experts
IN YOUR OWN HOME! Who Come To You

We help small businesses
to create a professional impression
and get found online

Contact Julie: .A Call now to arrange a free intro meeting

0438 110 107 9754 4473

garthandjulie@bigpond.com
www.GangBusters.com.au
APA seamus@gangbusters.com.au

The Department of Education does not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by the

Department of Education for accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them.




